
JoAnn Sutton 

From: Byron Allen [ballen@novolink.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2009 8:37 PM

To: JoAnn Sutton

Subject: RE: Your Request to Surrender your International 214 Authorization

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Purple
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Ms. Sutton: 
 
We applied for a facilities based 214 modification to this 214 however the FCC issued a new 214.  The 214 we are 
surrendering is a duplicate. 
 
Regards, 
 
Byron allen 
CEO 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JoAnn Sutton [mailto:JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Thu 7/23/2009 4:24 PM 
To: Byron Allen 
Subject: Your Request to Surrender your International 214 Authorization 
 
Mr. Allen, 
 
 
 
We have received your letter filed July 15, 2009, requesting that we 
surrender your 214 authorization (ITC-214-20020906-00430) for NovoLink 
Communications Inc.  Before we can do so, we must have the following 
additional information: 
 
 
 
-         Why are you surrendering your 214 authorization? 
 
-         When did you discontinue providing services to your customers? 
 
 
-         Did you recently have a customer base?  If so, you should have 
notified your customers that you would not be providing services; please 
provide us a copy of this notification to your customers. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
JoAnn Sutton 
 
Assistant Division Chief 



 
Policy Division, International Bureau 
 
(202) 418-1372 
 
JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov 
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